
 

 
 

 
 

 
Hawai‘i Library Association Statement on Racism and Violence 

 
The Hawai‘i Library Association stands with library workers, patrons, and the communities we 
serve who are discriminated against and are subject to violence based solely on their race or 
ethnicity. We do this in support of our brothers and sisters in the ALA Black Caucus “Statement 
Condemning Increased Violence and Racism Towards Black Americans and People of 
Color” 
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